Mr. Cerald Pearson, Principal,
University High School.

Dear Mr. Pearson: .

Thank you for your kindness in sending me tickets
'ta your basketball games. I will try to avail myself of the
pportunity to see some of your games.

With best wishes for a very successful season, I

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




